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Dear Colleagues

There have recently been some changes to the way notifications are made to the Leeds LADO Service. The major change is the introduction of a notification form for agencies to complete, please see attached; the form is laid out in a way that should help you to assess the concerns about the professional involved and the potential risk.  The completed form can then be sent to LADO@leeds.gcsx.gov.uk  where it will be picked up by LADO Admin and forwarded to the Duty LADO.  The Duty LADO  will then contact you to discuss next steps.

If you need any clarification regarding completion of the form please ring the LADO Team on 0113 378 9687.
